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This half term we will be focusing on the topic 
‘Down at the Bottom of the Garden’. We have 
already had a thrilling start to this topic: having 
our very own caterpillars in Nursery. We can’t 

wait to watch them grow and change in the 
coming weeks. 

During the second part of this half-term we will 
each be planting our very own beanstalk and 

finding out what it needs to help it grow. 

 

We will be focusing on all the sounds 
we have learn so far (s, a, t, p, I, n, m, 

d, g, o, c and k). We will practise saying 
the sounds, writing them and finding 

objects that begin with them. Some of 
us will also move onto writing simple 

words such as ‘cat’ and ‘tin’, using our 
Phonics skills to help us. 

Phonics 

Understanding of the World 

Our focus this half term is all about how 
animals and plants change over time. 

We have already begun to look at how 
caterpillars metamorphose into 

butterflies. During the second part of 
the half term we will look at how plants 

grow and change. 

 
 
 

PE 

PE takes place every Monday 
morning. Your child is welcome 

to wear jogging bottoms or 
leggings on this day. 

 
This half term we are focussing 

on Gymnastics, and will be 
practicing stretching and 
moving in different ways. 

We will focus on numbers 1-10, 
recognising them, counting out the 

correct quantity and finding one more 
or one less. 

We will continue to learn the names of 
2D and 3D shapes, using them for a 

purpose when building and 
constructing. 

Maths 

Thank you for continuing to 
bring back your purple folders 

each Friday. We are so proud of 
how much reading you have 

been doing at home.  

Purple Folders 

Welcome Back! 


